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The beginning of a new month feels like a fresh start and I feel all of you, our 
dedicated members, have brought a new beginning to the Manhattan Country Club. 
Together we have gained 9 new members in April!  I am awed by your loyalty and 
dedication to this great Club and I look forward to seeing it provide many years of 
enjoyment to come!  That being said, while our membership numbers are stable, we 
need to continue to recruit new members to join in the fun!  There are so many great 
benefits to belonging to the Club:  holiday buffets, family activities, great golfing, private 
swimming pool, health and fitness, and the list goes on.  Spread the good word! 
 

May is a busy month!  The pool opens, school is out for the summer and the 
annual Memorial Day Buffet wraps up the month!  Let us not forget to celebrate our 
Mothers; I hope to see the ballroom full of families on May 8th for the annual brunch!   
 

I know that May launches us all into the busy summer months, but I hope to see all 
of our members finding time to enjoy the Club when they are able.  Thanks for your 
support and, as always, feel free to call me with any questions! 
 

Be Well, 
 

Christina Hodges 
Office Manager & Membership Director 

christina@themanhattancountryclub.com 

A Letter From Our Membership Director 

Save the date! 
May 

 

8th – Mother’s Day Buffet 
10th – Ladies Invitational 

18th – Sand and Seed 
21st – Centennial Ball 

26th – Pool Opens 
30th – Memorial Day Buffet 

July 
 

3rd – BBQ & Family Fun & Fireworks 
4th – Flag Day Event 

16th thru 17th – Member Member 
23rd – Summer Pool Bash 

 

June 
 

16th – Kidz Klub 
16th thru 18th – Men’s Member Guest 

19th – Father’s Day 
24th – Kidz Klub 



 

 
Club XIX Hours 

Breakfast 
Sunday: 8:00 am – 1:00 pm 

 
Lunch 

Sunday: 11:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Tuesday thru Saturday: 11:00 am – 5:00 pm 

 
Dinner 

Tuesday thru Saturday: 5:00 pm – 9:00 pm 
 

Manhattan Room by reservation only, 
enjoying the same hours as Club XIX. Make 

your meal special with a spectacular 
cityscape view! 

 

Golf Shop Hours 
Monday: Closed 

Tuesday thru Sunday: 8:00 am – dusk 
 

Fitness Hours 
Sunday and Monday: 6:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Tuesday thru Saturday: 6:00 am – 9:00 pm 

Happy birthday! 
1st- Trevor Gaskill, Jolene Roberts, Keely Kridner 
2nd- LeAnn Mathis, Julie Maxwell 
3rd- Eleanor Stolzer, Nathan Wiens 
4th- Tim Dalton 
5th- Linda Wassberg, Jillian Spreckles 
6th- Eric Valaika, Kelly Lechtenberg 
7th- Ann Kirk, Bettina Boller 
8th- Melissa Eshelman, Sheila O’Malley, 
  Brandi Towns 
9th- Barry Sarvis, Dee Johnson, Matt White 
10th- Carlos Campabadal 
11th- Kirk Schulz, Shanna Haslett Mittie 
12th- Sharon Kriss, Steve Burr, Karen Bell 
13th- Jana Biery 
14th- Adam Peyton, Andrew Biery 
15th- Kevin Deets, Randy Martin, Tom Schaefer, 

Janice Edwards, Susan Noblett, Mary Jo Griffith 
17th- Jamie Schrock 
18th- Nikkie Freeman, Marsha Fair 
19th- Tom Eyestone, Elaine Haun 
20th- Avery Harrison, Ellen Hoover 
21st- Thad Hall, Audrey Widman, Keith Spreckles 
22nd- Eric Londeen, Charlotte Congleton, KC Evers 
23rd- Larie Schoap, Kelly Allen, J.D. Fair 
24th- Roger Johnson 
25th- Betty McCrary 
26th- Kirk Gray 
27th- Curtis Hayden, Tim McClure, Mark Gros,  
 Kyle Heineken, Mandy Snowden, Segen Chase,  
 Jeffrey Heidbreder 
28th- Steve Graves 
29th- Nancy Kopp, Marcie Lechtenberg, 
 Mark McMillin, Jeanne Shamburg 
30th- Dennis Dlabal, Jamie McAtee 
31st- Michael Strope 

Touch Of 
Serenity 
Special 

 

On May 28th Heath & Julia will 
be offering a complimentary 

chair massage out by the pool 
from 1:00 to 4:00 pm. 



The month of May shall bring many great things to us at the Manhattan Country Club. Beautiful 
weather, green grass, and cold drinks with the best view in Manhattan. Take advantage of this perfect 
weather before a heat wave comes! 

 

Chef and I are very excited to help you thank your amazing Mothers this year. Mother’s Day Brunch is 
May 8th with seating times available at 11:00 am, 12:00 pm, and 1:00 pm. Please call the office to reserve 
your spot today! Reservations by Thursday, May 5th, please. 

 

The Centennial Ball is going to be a once in a lifetime event! We are excited to celebrate with everyone 
on Saturday, May 21st at 7:00 pm with great historical information, food, drinks, and dancing. Hope to see you 
there! 

 

May will also bring us graduations, pool opening, golf tournaments, and Memorial Weekend fun. Chef 
has a great menu for the pool this year to please the whole family! Memorial weekend will include golf, 
swimming, and great family activities. With the pool opening May 26th, we will have FAC pool-side May 27th to 
celebrate. Our Annual Memorial Day Cook-Out will be Monday May 30th from 11:00 am- 2:00 pm on the pool 
patio. 

We look forward to seeing you pool-side or on the patio soon! 
 

John Kellogg 
Executive Chef 

chef@themanhattancountryclub.com 
Chelsea Albrecht 

Food and Beverage Manager 

A Letter From Our Food & Beverage Department 

 

Al l  members are welcome to join us to 
help get the course in the best shape possible!  

 
Pasta,  salad,  and beverages wil l  be 

provided towards the end of the evening.  
 

If you would l ike to s ign up,  
cal l  the golf shop at 785.539.6221.  



 
 

We would like to invite our members to relax while their kids are being 
entertained and participating in arts and crafts and watching family 
friendly movies from 5:00 pm to 9:00 pm. Due to safety concerns Kidz Klub 
is limited to kids between the ages of 2 and 12. Please call the office at 785-
539-7501 to make a reservation! 
 
* If no reservations by 2 pm on the day of kidz klub, it will be cancelled. 

P L E A S E  A T T E N D  O N  F R I D A Y ,  M A Y  6 T H  

Golfing Members 
Alex Neomatt & Kenneth Hatfield 
Christopher & Stephanie Grennan 

Craig & Anna Stump 
Magie Davie 
Drew Casper 

Hank Simpson 
Julie & James Maxwell 

 
Social Members 

Lisa & Charles Dickey 
John & Dawn Conley 

POOL OPENING 
THURSDAY, 
MAY 26TH 
AT 12:00 PM 

 

2016 Pool 
Information 

 

Pool Manager: 
Carrie Pilkington 

 

Open Tuesday 
thru Sunday 

11:00 am – 8:00 pm 



Wednesday is Mah Jongg Day! 
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •  

Dining in Club XIX at 12:00 pm 
Play begins at 1:00 pm 

 

Come join the Mah Jongg ladies on Wednesday 
afternoons for food and play. We have three sets 
of tiles, enough for twelve ladies, but we highly 

encourage more to come and others to bring sets 
of their own! If interested contact either: 

 

Sherry  But ler  
s l but l e r@ao l .com 

 

Vera  Hintz  
verah in t zva@gmai l . com 

T hursday i s  L ad i es  Br idge  Day !  
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •  

Dining in Club XIX at 11:30 am 
Play begins at 12:30 pm 

 

Come join the Bridge ladies on Thursday afternoons for 
food and play! 

Winners: March 31st 
 

1st: Inger Olsen 
2nd: Elizabeth Williams 
3rd: Barbara Kennedy 

Winners: April 7th 
 

1st:  
2nd: Barbara Kennedy 
3rd: Carole Fager 

Winners: April 14th 
 

1st: Lois Mitchell 
2nd: Elizabeth Williams 
3rd: Carole Fager 

Winners: April 21st 
 

1st: Barbara Kennedy 
2nd: Kathy Buyle 
3rd: Nancy Kopp 



 
 
 
 

A Letter From Our Golf Professional 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

April showers bring May flowers and well, looks like we will have lots of flowers in May with the 
amount of rain we have had!   

 

With the start of the new golf year, the new apparel is here!  Swing by and see what we have!  
New ladies gear is showing up slowly so be on the lookout for the latest style for this Summer! 

 

May 23 is the 6A State Golf Tournament, if anyone is interested in watching, please come out and 
support local high school students as well as other golfers from around the state.  I would highly 
encourage a good attendance from our members to welcome these future stars, and possible future 
members of any club.   

 

I cannot wait to see everyone at the Centennial Celebration!  Looks like we are going to have a 
good crowd and it should be an awesome time!  We only get to do this once every 100 years so let’s go 
have a great time! 
 

Scott Wempe 
Head Golf Professional 

scott@themanhattancountryclub.com 

A Letter From Our Grounds Superintendent 
Spring is here and everything is growing at a rapid rate, which is keeping us very busy in this early 

growing season. We hope to get some timely rainfalls that will be beneficial to the golf course. It has 
been a very dry season with our first rainfall coming in the middle of April.    

 

We have been out spraying for Broadleaf weeds. Each year we are trying to improve more areas 
on the golf course. We also do this in the fall which this is a beneficial time also to apply the broadleaf 
application.  

 

We have fixed numerous irrigation leaks around the golf course this spring and we are still 
currently addressing the seemingly ongoing problems throughout the season. With the age of our 
irrigation system problems are more likely to occur. We will keep up with the situations as they occur.  

 

Diane has been doing a great job getting the greenhouse ready.  With planting just around the 
corner all of the plants are looking great. A friendly reminder that the course work day will be on May 2nd 
and the sand and seed party will be May 18. 

 

With finals fast approaching we will be back to full summer staff here on the course and we are 
looking forward to the upcoming season.  

 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ON THE COURSE!! 
 

Mark McKain 
Grounds Superintendent 

mark@themanhattancountryclub.com 



MOTHER’S DAY 

Sunday, May 8th 

Please call 785-539-7501 for seating reservations 
Seating available for 11:00 am, 12:00 pm, or 1:00 pm 

 

Adults: $26.95 Kids 6–12: $13.95 5 & Under: Free 
 

Menu: 
Egg & Cheese Casserole 

Bacon & Sausage, Hash Brown Potatoes 
Flaky Biscuits & Sausage Gravy 

Mixed Green Salad with Toppings & Dressings 
Smoked Salmon with Traditional Caviar Garnishes & Crustinis 

Heirloom Tomato Salad with Aged Balsamic Reduction 
Mojito Fruit Salad with Mint 

Carved Slow Roasted Prime Rib of Beef Au Jus 
Baked Chicken with Fresh Herbs 

Roasted Pork Loin with Root Vegetables & Pan Sauce 
Broiled Cod with Herb Butter Glaze 

Parsley New Potatoes, Country Style Green Beans 
Fresh Steamed Broccoli & Cauliflower 

Warm Roll with Honey Butter 
Chocolate Fountain with Strawberries, 

Angel Food Cake, Pretzels, & Cookies for Dipping 
Salted Carmel Crunch Cake, Red Velvet Cake, Carrot Cake 

Chocolate Cake, Lemon Meringue, Assorted Fruit Pies 

BRUNCH  
Celebrate Mom at MCC’s 



 

Swimming Lessons 
 

Session 1: mornings Tuesday thru Friday, June 7th – June 17th 
Session 2: evenings Tuesday thru Friday, June 21st – July 1st 

* evening classes from 5:00 – 7:30 pm * 
Session 3: mornings Tuesday thru Friday, July 12th – July 22nd 

 

Levels 1–6: $45 each  Preschool: $35 each 
 

Beginners: 9:00 – 9:30 am 
Pre-school to Level 1: 

introduction to water skills and developing good swimming habits 
 

Intermediate: 9:30 – 10:00 am 
Level 2 to Level 3: 

beginning front or back strokes and guided practice in deeper water 
 

Advanced: 10:00 – 10:30 am 
Level 4 to 6: 

learning all strokes and diving and prepares swimmers for advanced courses 
 

 
* private lessons are also available upon request * 

 

If interested in lessons, please contact the office at 
785-539-7501 for more details. 

 
 

_________________________________________ 
 
 

Water Aerobics 
 

By Charlotte Braddock 
 

Classes to be held every Monday, Wednesday, & Friday 
 

from 9:00 am – 10:00 am, beginning Monday, June 6th 



Memorial Day 
Poolside Cook-Out 

Monday, May 30th at 11:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Menu 
Hamburgers 

Hot Dogs 
Chicken Breasts 

Assorted Buns & Cheeses 
Salad Bar 

Baked Beans 
Cole Slaw 

Fruit Salad 
Sheet Cake 

Iced Tea, Water, & Coffee 
Poolside Beverage Bar 

 
Adults: $10.95  Kids 6–12: $5.95   5 & Under: Free 

 
Pool games for the kids will be put on after lunch with prizes. 

 
Cabana menu available at Club XIX from 11:00 am – 8:00 pm. 





 
What Are Some Of The Benefits Of Massage And Bodywork? 
 

•Alleviate low-back pain and improve range of motion. 
•Ease reliance on medications. 
•Enhance stimulate the immune system. 
•Exercise and stretch weak, tight, or atrophied muscles. 
•Assist athletes of any level prepare for, and recover from, strenuous workouts. 
• Improve joint flexibility. 
• Lessen the symptoms associated with depression and anxiety 
•Reduce scar tissue and stretch marks. 
• Improve circulation. 
•Minimize post-surgery adhesions and swelling. 
•Reduce spasms and cramping. 
•Relax tired, injured, and overused muscles. 
•Relieve migraine pain. 

 

Improve Your Wellbeing With Frequent Visits 
 

Getting a massage can make a world of difference and getting massage frequently can do even more. 
Regularly scheduled self-care can play a huge part in how healthy and youthful you'll remain with the passing 
years. Budgeting time and money for massage is an investment in your wellbeing. Consider massage and 
bodywork as a piece of your health and wellness plan. Allow Julia or Heath  to help you establish a treatment 
schedule that best meets your needs. 
 

Current Massage and Bodywork Special For Manhattan Country Club Members: 
 

Julia and Heath would like to offer you a discounted rate on a package of four one hour massages for $220.00. 
The regular price is $70.00 per one hour massage. This is almost like getting one massage free. 
 

Contact Us! 
Heath – 407-284-7545 – heath.atouchofserenity@themanhattancountryclub.com 

Julia – 808-268-4375 – julia.atouchofserenity@themanhattancountryclub.com 



  I hope all of you are looking forward to the great activities we have planned for you this 
season. As we begin to ramp up for the Centennial Celebration this entire year, I encourage you and 
your family to take part in the festivities. We had a record crowd for the Easter Buffet and a larger 
than normal group participated in the Couples Spring Fling golf tournament. The annual 
Member/Guest tournament on June 16th-18th already has a waiting list to get in with 64 teams. With 
your support, I’m hopeful we can continue with this trend in the future.     

If you haven’t signed up yet for the Centennial Ball, please do so today. You won’t want to 
miss this opportunity to celebrate our 100th with close to 175 of your fellow members and friends. I 
promise the band will be spectacular; the decorations will be over the top and the food to die for. 
Please join us for this once in a lifetime event! 

I hope all of you have had a chance to notice the improvements to the parking lot and the new 
pool furniture and slide. We’re looking forward to getting the pool open on Thursday, May 26th at 
noon. Weather permitting; FAC will be at the pool on Friday, May 27th. Please look for the details in 
this newsletter for swim lesson schedules and the Memorial Day activities we have planned for you. 

Please keep July 3rd & 4th open on your calendars as we’ll host our BIG party on the evening of 
the 3rd complete with a BBQ buffet, numerous inflatables for the kids and adults alike, face painting, 
cotton candy, snow cones and the ever popular fireworks display at dusk. On the 4th, we’ll have the 
flag tournament, pool cook out, DJ and family games at the pool. Start planning now as we’re 
expecting another record crowd. In keeping with tradition, you’ll notice a $10 charge to your May 
statement to cover the fireworks and additional activities for this spectacular event. 

As you can see, we’ve planned something for the entire family. Please ask your friends and 
family members to join you in membership and take part in the great things taking place at YOUR 
club. 

I appreciate your continued support and I look forward to celebrating this milestone with you. 
See you around the club. 
 
 

Dave Kelley 
General Manager 

dave@themanhattancountryclub.com 



May Calendar 
 

Sunday 
 

Monday 
 

Tuesday 
 

Wednesday 
 

Thursday 
 

Friday 
 

Saturday 

1 2 
 

Club XIX 
Closed 

 
Proshop 
Closed 

3 
 
Steak Night 
 

TEG 

 

Lunch Burger 
Special 

 
 

Blue Plate 
Special 

 

Ladies Day 
Golf

5 
 

Ladies Day 
Bridge 

 
Fried 

Chicken 
Night 

6 
 

Friday 
Afternoon 
Cocktails 

4:00 – 6:00 
pm 

 
 

7 

8 9 
 

Club XIX 
Closed 

 
Proshop 
Closed 

10 
 
Steak Night 
 

TEG 

11
 

Lunch Burger 
Special 

 
 

Blue Plate 
Special 

 

Ladies Day 
Golf 

12 
 

Ladies Day 
Bridge 

 
Fried 

Chicken 
Night 

13 
 

14 

15 
 

 

16 
 

Club XIX 
Closed 

 
Proshop 
Closed 

17 
 
Steak Night 
 

TEG 

18
 

Lunch Burger 
Special 

 
 

Blue Plate 
Special 

 

Ladies Day 
Golf 

19 
 

Ladies Day 
Bridge 

 

Fried Chicken 
Night 

 

Ladies Home 
& Away at 
Topeka CC 

20 21 
 
Centennial 

Ball 

22 23 
 

Club XIX 
Closed 

 
Proshop 
Closed 

24 
 
Steak Night 
 

TEG 

25
 

Lunch Burger 
Special 

 
 

Blue Plate 
Special 

 

Ladies Day 
Golf 

26 
 

Ladies Day 
Bridge 

 

Fried 
Chicken 

Night 
 

Pool Opens 

27 
 

Friday 
Afternoon 
Cocktails 

4:00 – 6:00 
pm

28 

29 30 
 
Memorial 

Day Buffet 
 

31 
 
Steak Night 
 

TEG 
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